
 

 

KEVIN M. RITCEY AWARD FOR OUTSTANDING PUBLIC SERVICE 

PUBLIC NOTICE   

The Waltham City Council is seeking nominations for the Kevin M. Ritcey Award 

for Outstanding Public Service.   The City Council established this award in 2016 to 

honor Mr. Kevin Ritcey, one of Waltham’s most dedicated and respected 

community leaders.   

The Award will be presented to an individual who has provided extraordinary 

public service to the Waltham City Council, City of Waltham or the Waltham 

community.  The presentation will take place at a special meeting of the City 

Council on May 7, 2018 in connection with Public Service Recognition Week. 

The 2017 recipient of this prestigious award was retired Detective James Auld. 

To Nominate:  Please provide a one page narrative that details the outstanding 

public service contributions of your nominee.   Please include your name, phone 

number, and email address so that we may contact you.  

Please direct any questions and send nominations to Tom Magno, Clerk of the Ad 

Hoc Committee to Recommend the Recipient of the Kevin M. Ritcey Award for 

Outstanding Public Service at tmagno@city.waltham.ma.us.  Nominations may 

also be delivered to Clerk Magno at the Treasures Department, City Hall, 610 

Main Street, Waltham, MA, 02452.   

The deadline for nominations is Monday April 9, 2018. 
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